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Announcement – Regulated information 
 

PPC Renewables αwarded an investment grant and operating aid for 
energy storage stations with a capacity of 98 MW  

  
 
PPC announces that, through its subsidiary PPC Renewables, successfully 
participated to the tender for the installation and operation of energy storage 
stations for two projects with a total capacity of 98 MW held by the Regulatory 
Authority for Waste, Energy and Water (RAWEW). 
 
In particular, PPC Renewables was awarded both projects for which it submitted 
an offer, with a capacity of 50 MW/100 MWh and 48 MW/96 MWh, according to 
the final list of the RAWEW tender for the first competitive bidding process for 
the securing investment grant and operating aid to energy storage stations. 
 
Both storage stations will be constructed in Western Macedonia, near to Steam 
Power Plants of PPC Group and in areas where PPC Renewables’ photovoltaic 
parks are under construction. The stations’ construction is expected to take 
place in 2024 with the aim of being put into operation in 2025. 
 
Average price for both projects was €48,000 per MW approximately, per year.  
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Public Power Corporation S.A. 
Investor Relations, e-mail: ir@dei.gr   
Ioannis Stefos, IR Director 
Telephone : + 30 210 529 2153 
e-mail: i.stefos@dei.gr  
 
The announcement may be accessed on the website of Public Power Corporation S.A. www.dei.gr 
at the “Investors Relations” section.  
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